
 

The Seventh Hangzhou International Workshop on Harmonic 

Analysis and Applications 

2022 杭州调和分析及应用国际会议 

    The Seventh Hangzhou International Workshop on Harmonic Analysis and 

Applications will be held from December 16 to 18, 2022. The first Hangzhou 

International Workshop on Harmonic Analysis and Applications was held on December 

23-25, 2016 and the workshop was held every December since then.   

   The purpose of the workshop is to promote academic exchanges between experts on 

Harmonic analysis and related research fields. The main theme of this workshop is 

Modern Harmonic Analysis, Applied and Computational Harmonic Analysis, and 

Interdisciplinary research field of Harmonic Analysis. We write to invite you to give a 

talk on harmonic analysis and recent developments. 

    Please let us know whether you accept the invitation. If so, please send us the title 

and abstract of your talk, and also mention the convenient time for you to give the talk.  

    Due to epidemic prevention and control requirements, the workshop will be in mixed 

mode, partially virtual and partially in-person. 

The international workshop is sponsored by College of Science, Zhejiang University 

of Science and Technology, Hangzhou, China, and it is partially funded by the National 

Natural Science Foundation of China 

The organizers of the workshop are Taotao Zheng, Qiquan Fang, Qiyu Sun, Guoen 

Hu, and Xiangxing Tao.   

The organizers can be reach at Taotao Zheng （ +86 18867136439 ） : 

zhengtao@zust.edu.cn and Qiquan Fang（+86 15157126500）  qiquanfang@163.com 
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